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September 6, 2018 
 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
This letter is to inform you of a change to the country of origin of some Littelfuse Protection Relay 
products from Canada to USA. There will be no effect on product form, fit or function.  This change 
will occur in the next 60 days, dependent on order demand.  The product series are: 
 

AC6000 MPS PGR-6100 SB6100 SE-601 

AC700-CUA-00 MPU PGR-6101 SB-OPI SE-701 

AMAT NGRM PMA SE-100 SE-703 

EL3100 PGA-05CV R101 SE-134 SE-704 

EL731 PGH RCD SE-135 SE-EFVC 

ER PGR-3100 RK SE-330 SE-GRM 

FPS PGR-3200 SB100B SE-400 SE-TA 

FPU PGR-4300 SB250B SE-410 SE-VS 

GC-RIB PGR-4700 SB300A SE-485 SIO-RTD 

 
 
Please call or email your local Littelfuse representative or inside sales representative if you have 
any questions or concerns about the transition. 
 
 
Best regards, 
 

 
 
Charles Newcomb 
Sr. Product Manager 
Industrial Business Unit 
Littelfuse, Inc. 


